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VECTRA Technologies, Inc.-

ATTN: Mr. Charles J. Temus
iManager Package. Technology

1010 South 336th Street, Suite-220
Federal Way, WA 98003

SUBJECT: Vectra letter to C.R. Chappell, dated January 20, 1994
Pacific Nuclear letter to-J; Jankovich, dated November 23, 1993
Pacific Nuclear letter to J. Jankov'ch, dated November 12, 1993-

Dear Mr. Temus:

The U.S Nuclear Regulatory Commission has been informed of your recent
acquisition and the impact on your Quality Assurance (QA) Program (Approval ,

No. 0192). Based on the information provided in your letters, your QA Program
should be updated to reflect all of the organizational and operational
changes. Please submit your request for an amendment to your QA Program along
with the required $280.00 amendment fee.

,

If you have any further questions regarding your QA program, please contact
Thomas Matula of my staff at (301) 504-2437.

Sincerely,

Original Signed by

John P. Jankovich, Section Leader
Quality Assurance Section
Source Containment and

|- Devices Branch
Division of Industrial and

Medical Nuclear Safety
Office'of Nuclear Material Safety

'

and Safeguards
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